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Dear Parents and Carers,
On Thursday 14th December 2017 all the children in the Early Years Foundation Stage will be able to take part in our Festive Sing Song. 

The performance will be at 2.30pm in the school hall (please note the change in time). After the performance is finished we will be returning to our base rooms of Minnows Sardines and Pugwash where you will be able to collect.

If your child does not normally attend Nursery on a Thursday afternoon they are still welcome to come along and participate.

Please provide something festive for your child to wear as part of their costume for the performance.

There will not be tickets for this performance but please bear in mind that there are more than 90 children across our Foundation Stage and so there will not be enough room for everybody to come with extended family. 

You are permitted to take photos and videos to share with family and friends who are unable to attend but may we remind you that out of respect for other parents please do not post these on social media.

The children are very excited and are enjoying rehearsals.  We appreciate your support and patience for our very young performers.
If you have any questions, please do speak to myself or another member of the Foundation Stage team.

Vicky Isted

Foundation Stage Lead
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